
Dear parents and guardians of children in kindergartens in Frogn.

You are hereby invited to participate in an anonymous survey seeking to map 
caregivers’ network and sense of belonging in Frogn. Children grow up as part of 
their community and a strong parental network is vital for their security, growth 
and development. Your input is therefore essential to come up with ideas and 
initiatives which can strengthen the community around children and caregivers 
where you live. 

You as parents, together with local actors and communty enthusiast, are all invited 
to be activly involed in realizing some of the suggestions and ideas that arise from 
this survey. This is a chance to build something together – initatives which will 
benefit children and families in Frogn

The survey consists of 13 questions and does not take long to complete. The survey 
closes Monday, March 31th. You will find the QR code for the survey below.

Thank you for your important contribution!
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No one alone
Together we strengthen the 
community around children and 
families in Frogn.

Kind regards, 
Frogn Frivilligsentral and 
SOS Children’s Villages

Background for the initiative:
Frogn Frivilligsentral has partnered with SOS Children’s 
Villages towards the project SAMMEN Lokalsamfunn. 
Learn more about the project on SOS Children’s Village’s 
webpage www.sos-barnebyer.no


